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From: Robin Dunlap [robied@zoominternet.net]

Sent: Sunday, September 07, 2008 8:43 PM

To: IRRC

Subject: Regulation ID #14-514 (#2712)

-RECEIVED-
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RE^EW COMMISSION Robin Dunlap
4501 Forge Road

Nottingham, PA 19362

Arthur Coccorilli
Chairman

Re: Regulation No. 14514

I am writing to you regarding the proposed regulations for Assisted Living Residences. These comments specifically
address § 2800.53. Qualifications and responsibilities of administrators.

I would ask that you consider including a clause to grandfather in current Assisted Living Facility Administrators that
do not have a college degree. The proposed regulations could force people out of positions that they have held for
many years.

Sincerely,

Robin Dunlap

9/8/2008


